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Thursday, 17 August 2023 
 
 
Dear Mr. Slater 
 
I write on behalf of Southbourne Parish Council with regards to the response to your initial 
comments on the Southbourne Modified Neighbourhood Plan.  
 
Due to the size of the files the full response will be sent in two separate emails, the second 
email (part 2) specifically relating to the wildlife corridor.  
 
Should you have any further queries in relation to this please contact our Chair, Amanda Tait 
(in copy to the email). 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Maria Carvajal-Neal 
 
Deputy Clerk to Southbourne Parish Council  

Southbourne Parish Council 
The Village Hall 

First Avenue, Southbourne 
PO10 8HN 

Telephone (01243) 373667 

Clerk to the Council 
Sheila Hodgson 
clerk@southbourne-pc.gov.uk 
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